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Mr Jason Browne 
General Manager 
Huon Valley Council 
PO Box 210 
HUONVILLE  TAS  7109 
 

By email: hvc@huonvalley.tas.gov.au 
  rzheng@huonvalley.tas.gov.au 

Dear Mr Browne 

Huon Valley draft Local Provisions Schedule (LPS) 

I refer to the Huon Valley draft LPS and matters raised in representations, submissions and 
during the course of hearing. The Commission seeks further information from the planning 
authority and other parties in relation to these matters which have been set out in the 
attached directions schedule (Attachment A).  

Please submit your responses to tpc@planning.tas.gov.au by the due date specified in the 
schedule. Once received, all responses will be published on the Commission website. This 
website will remain the primary portal for exchanging information. 

Please note that this direction contains, all outstanding directions not responded to and 
resets the timeframe for response. 

If you require further information please contact Linda Graham, Planning Adviser, on  

6165 6826.  

Yours sincerely 

 
John Ramsay 
Delegate (Chair) 

Attachment A - Directions schedule 

mailto:hvc@huonvalley.tas.gov.au
mailto:rzheng@huonvalley.tas.gov.au
mailto:tpc@planning.tas.gov.au
https://www.planning.tas.gov.au/assessments-and-hearings/current-assessments-and-hearings/lps-huo-tps

